
 

ACTION: CONSIDER APPROVAL OF ONCOR ELECTRIC 
DELIVERY COMPANY EASEMENT 

 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
Oncor Electric Delivery Company (Oncor) has requested a 20 foot 

easement to be located on DeSoto ISD property at 700 W. Parkerville 

Road.  This Oncor easement is shown on the enclosed Exhibit “A” 
drawing and is being requested to allow Oncor to relocate its existing 

electric facilities located along the north right-of-way of Parkerville 

Road and moved north onto DeSoto ISD property.  This relocation 

will allow Oncor to realign its facilities with the existing Parkerville 
Road right-of-way to the east and west.  This easement will allow 

Oncor to continue to accommodate the growth in this area and 

maintain reliable electric service to the community. 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve easement for Oncor Electric Delivery Company 

 
ACTION REQUIRED: 

Record vote. 

 

CONTACT PERSON: 
Lloyd Treadwell 

Bobby LaBorde 

 Sharon Price 
 

ENCLOSURES: 

Oncor’s standard easement document 

Exhibit “A” drawing 
  

 

 

 


